Health Status Inquiry for Student Welfare

Date: [Insert Date]
Dear [Parent/Guardian's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to the health and well-
being of our students, we conduct regular health status inquiries to ensure that all students are
provided with a safe and supportive environment.

We kindly ask you to provide us with an update on [Student's Name]'s health. Specifically, we
are interested in any medical conditions, allergies, or other health considerations that may affect
their daily activities and participation in school.

Your cooperation in providing this information is crucial in helping us support [Student's Name]
in their educational journey.

Please reply to this letter by [Insert Deadline] or feel free to contact us directly at [Insert Contact
Information]. Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Warm regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[School Name]
[School Address]
[Contact Information]



